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July 1, 2016 

 

 

Ms. Tiffany LaClair 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

106 Hogan Road 

Bangor, ME  04401 

 

Re:   MRC/Fiberight Draft License Review Comments 

 

Dear Tiffany: 

 

We have reviewed the Draft Stormwater Management Law and Natural Resource Protection Act 

Department Order and have the following comment for your consideration.   

 

In Section B. General Standards on page 3 of 12, the last sentence of the first paragraph says “the 

applicants are proposing to reduce runoff volume control to no less than 78.5% of the volume from 

the impervious area and no less than 98% of the developed area.”  We believe that this should be 

revised to say “the applicants are proposing to provide quality treatment to no less than 78.5% of 

the impervious area and no less than 98% of the developed area.”  Volume controls are addressed 

through the Flooding Standards which do not apply to this portion of the project. The General 

Standards address quality treatment. 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide comments on the Draft Orders.  Please let us know if you 

have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

CES, Inc. 

 

 

 

Johanna Szillery, C.S.S. Sean Thies, P.E. 

Project Scientist Senior Project Manager 
 
JES/SMT/jok 

 


